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AAACU Donates Prize and Volunteers at 17th Annual Alpena Longbeards Turkey Banquet 

Alpena, MI — Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) team members volunteered at the 
17th Annual Alpena Longbeards Turkey Banquet fundraiser this past Saturday, April 12, 2025. 
AAACU also donated a 22” Blackstone grill as a part of the fundraising efforts.  

AAACU team members donated their time to facilitate fundraising 
games where attendees could play games to win tickets and be 
entered to win prizes. They also assisted with the live auction and 
clean up after the event was over.  

The Alpena Longbeards mission 
is to preserve and protect the 
turkey population in our region 
through conservation efforts 
and encourage youth 
participation in outdoor 
activities. The annual Turkey 
Banquet is a key fundraiser for 

the organization that allows community members, 
conservationists and outdoor enthusiasts to come together 
to celebrate and support their mission.  

AAACU is proud to support organizations like the Alpena 
Longbeards that prioritize environmental stewardship and 
community engagement.  

 
AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the state of 
Michigan. As of February 28, 2025, AAACU provides service to 48,104 members with total assets equal to 
$879,928,896.  
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